Patrick Marfleet
Planning Officer,
London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr Marfleet

7ABC Bayham Street (2018/3647/P)

I am writing to express support for the proposed redevelopment of 7ABC Bayham Street for new office space and a hotel.

This Building will be within keeping with the character of the Camden Town Conservation Area. And will provide over 50 jobs to support local creative and small businesses. As the office floorspace will comprise affordable workspace in the form of discounted co-working desks.

I very much support the economic benefits for the Camden, including the additional local jobs and hotel guests, which will result in extra local expenditure in the local retail and service sectors.

I hope you will grant planning permission for the proposed development.

Yours sincerely

Name Camdan Bakery Manes